
Transition 

We would like to try something different this year 

regarding new classes. Wednesday 12th July 

(Celebration Day) will be the last day for all       

children in their current classes. They will move to 

their new class on Thursday 13th of July and will 

stay there until the end of the term. 

The main reason for doing this is that we want to 

eliminate anxieties with transition that some      

children feel over the summer holidays. This way 

they will have met their teacher and be settled into 

the class ready for September. The teacher also 

gets to know the children well before the summer 

break so planning and preparation can be done 

based on a secure knowledge of the class and the 

needs of the children.  

The current Y6 will be referred to as Y7 during this 

time and will have additional activities to finish off 

their time at Cloverfields. This will  include Mini 

Medics First Aid, sporting events and financial   

education. 

We will let you know further details nearer the 
time. Any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

Social media to keep up to date 
with in school activities. 

New staff 

We would like to welcome Mrs Leak to the Humberston 
Cloverfields team. She will be working in Nursery alongside 

Mrs Addison and Mrs Jelley to support the Foundation 
Stage 1 children on their learning journey. 

Kings Coronation 

To celebrate the Coronation, on the 5th May, we’re inviting 
the children and staff to dress in red, white and blue.  

 

 

The children will learn about the King, developing their 
knowledge of the monarchy and the Royal   Family.  

A picnic lunch to celebrate the occasion is  also available 
to book on MCAS now. 

Kids club 
 

Breakfast club and After School Club have now moved 
back to the club building at the front of the school. Times 
remain the same. Please avoid parking in Humberston 

Park car park when you drop-off and collect and watch your 
speed when entering and exiting the car park. 

CompassGo sleep workshops 

Following our assembly on sleep, CompassGo have been 
in to work with our Y3 and 4 children to develop a deeper 
understanding on the importance of sleep, why we need it 

and how we can develop a healthy routine.  

Learning maps 
 

Visit our website – cloverfields.co.uk - to find out about what your child is learning.  
Click on Curriculum, on the menu at the top and select Learning Maps. You can use the QR code at the top to 

access our website. 

Coming up 
 

School closed Monday 1st and Monday 8th for 
bank holiday. 

 
9th-12th May – KS2 SATs 

A free breakfast will be available in the hall from 
8am for all year 6 children on these days. 

 
7th June—KS1 Sports day (AM)  

King George stadium 
 

8th June—KS2 Sports day (AM) 
King George stadium 

 
Monday 19th June – Class photos 

 


